
February 23, 2021 
 
Representative Nancy Pelosi 
Speaker 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Speaker Pelosi: 
 
As we mark one year since the onset of the COVID-19 pandemic and the extraordinary changes our 



anticipated declines in state spending on education, local funding can by no means increase and sustain 
spending more than 20% for the next five years without a major infusion of federal funding.    
 
As the pandemic wears on, schools continue to deliver education in virtual and in-person settings. States 
and school districts are expending significant resources to protect students and educators as state and 
local revenues continue to decline precipitously.  School districts remain committed to working diligently 
to re-open and stay open for in-person instruction where public health guidelines allow. Educators 
continue to strive to deliver a high-quality education to students across all grades. They are putting their 
health at ris


